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September 12, 2021 
 

 
The Board of Adjustment 
c/o Elaine Ramirez 
Planner Senior and Board of Adjustment Liaison 
City of Austin Development Services Department 
 

Re: Item E-3; New Letter of Support from Owner of Property to the Rear  
 
 
Dear Board Members:  

At our last hearing, a board member asked whether the neighbor immediately to the rear of my 
client’s property was in support of the variance. As explained in the attached email, Mrs. Lupe 
Martinez, who is listed as having owned the property to the rear since 1989, is sadly now deceased, 
but her daughter, the new owner and current resident, supports the variance.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Micah King  








